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News Release 

 

Illinois Bar Foundation & Rock Island County Bar Association  

To Honor Two Moline Attorneys 
 

Chicago, IL, March 29, 2017 – The Illinois Bar Foundation in conjunction with the Rock Island 

County (RICO) Bar Association will honor Robert T. Park, attorney at Califf & Harper, P.C., 

and posthumously honor Martin H. Katz, a late partner at Katz Nowinski P.C. at a Rock Island 

County Fellows reception on Thursday, April 27, from 5:30 to 8:00 p.m. at Oakwood Country 

Club, 1067 U.S. 6 in Coal Valley.  

 

For RICO Bar Association members, tickets are complimentary, and for non-RICO Bar 

Association members, tickets are $25 each. To reserve or purchase tickets please call (309) 762-

3643 or email ricobar@churchillfirm.com. For more information, including sponsorship 

opportunities, visit www.illinoisbarfoundation.org or call (312) 726-6072.  

 

Created in 1983, the Fellows Program consists of a special group of lawyers and Foundation 

supporters who have committed, by direct payment or pledge over ten years, sums of money 

ranging from $1,000 to $25,000 to accomplish two goals: Build the Foundation's endowment; 

and develop and fund its own projects in furtherance of the Foundation's mission. 

  

The Foundation raises funds for distribution to Illinois nonprofit organizations whose mission is 

to provide free legal services to those with limited means. It also provides assistance to lawyers 

who can no longer support themselves due to incapacity. The Foundation also oversees the 

Illinois JusticeCorps program, which provides trained part-time student volunteers to serve as 

guides in courthouses. This year, the Foundation will distribute more than $750,000 in funds. 
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